
February 22, 1977 

Mr . Steohen P. Hugar 
29 Commonwealth Avenue 
B ston, Mass ~, 02116 

Dear Mr . Mugar: 

Thank you for your kind note announcing 
the good news of the fulfilment of your 
so generous pledge toward the Cathedral 
Buiding Fund . I already have the stocks 
vrhich we are going to se 11. 

Th ank you also for your nice word3 and 
t h anking of my patience. I knew that my 
patience and my "prayers" would help. 
I am ready to be patient any time with 
friends like you who understand ~1e situation 
and come to the rescue as soon as they can 
for which I thank you again. 

I am enclosing a receipt for the stocks . 

My best wishes for good health and prosperity. 

Sincerelyy 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK : bp 
Encl. Recpt. #5737 

for 1520 shares of Jewel COmpanies stock 


